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To, To,

The General Manager, The Manager,

Department of Corporate Services Listing Department,

BSE Limited The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.
1% Floor, P. J. towers, Bandra- Kurla Complex,

Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 Mumbai — 400 051

Dear Sir,

Serip Code -SUPREMEINFRA/532904

Sub: Reasons for delay in submission of Unaudited Financial Results for the Quarter
ended 30" June, 2019

With reference to SEBI Circular CIR/CFD/CMD-1/142/2018 dated November 19, 2018
regarding disclosure of reasons for delay in submission of financial results by the listed entity,
we wish to inform that due to the reasons as mentioned herein below, the Company expects a
delay in submission of the Unaudited Financial Results for the Quarter ended 30th June, 2019,
beyond the due date for submission of Financial Results for the relevant period i.e. 14th
August, 2019.

Pursuant to the requirement of RBI Circular dated 7" June, 2019 in respect of ‘Prudential
Framework for Resolution of Stressed Assets’, the Company is in the process of arranging
techno economic viability study, ratings from rating agencies and other related matters in
connection with the proposed resolution plan for restructuring of debts. The manpower
resources is therefore being diverted for the above referred resolution plan which is resulting
in delays in publishing the unaudited financial results for the quarter ended 30™ June, 2019.

Further, the above referred results would be intimated to the Stock Exchanges when they are
approved by the Board.

Kindly take note of the above and oblige.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
FOR SUPREME INFRASTRUCTURE INDIA LIMITED !
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VIJAY JOSHI

COMPANY SECRETARY
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